
23. CYCLE CAPITAL PROJECTS - 2001/02 
 
 Alix Newman, Cycle Planning Officer, updated the Committee on the status of the cycleways capital 

projects for the 2001/02 financial year.   
 
 Details of major capital projects and status was provided and approval sought to continue with 

planning, design and consultation on the specific projects. 
 
 The Committee decided that the planning, design and consultation process for the Bealey Avenue and 

Annex Road cycleway projects including consultation proceed to recommended design. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


